
 

 

 

 

 

    

Thursday 16th April 2020 
 

Important: Home Learning Update 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                   
        
I hope you are all well. Thank you for all your support with helping your children learn at home.  
 
After the Easter break we will be organising core tasks that children can complete on a weekly basis at 
home. These tasks will be linked to the Summer Term curriculum. Where possible we will provide links of 
videos/resources that pupils can use on-line to help them complete the tasks.  
A core task coverage overview for year 1 and 2 will be posted on the ‘Home Learning’ section of the 
school website during the Easter break.  
 
Following this each week we will post a document which will include at least 2 core tasks for maths, 
English and the Foundation Subjects.  Each week will have an overview of expectations, and worksheets 
and resources the children may need. Where appropriate core tasks will be differentiated using a code.   
 
 
You will receive weekly text messages to inform you when 
core tasks have been uploaded on the school website.  

 
Once your child has completed their tasks, if possible, you 
can take a photograph and e-mail it to your child’s class teacher. If 
you do not have a printer then tasks can be completed on blank  
paper. 
 
Class teachers will be available to respond to any queries 
or give feedback from 9am to 1pm daily from Monday to Friday. 
 
 
Class e-mail addresses are attached to this letter.  

 
 
Please continue to encourage your child to read every day and do some form of physical exercise.  
                           
Year 1 pupils must continue to practise their phonics every day. Phonics play is now free to use. 
https://new.phonicsplay.co.uk/            Username: march20     Password: home 
 
 

 
 
 

Differentiation Codes 
B-Beginning- Easier Tasks  
 
WT-Working Towards- Some level of 
challenge 
 
S- Secure-Challenging Tasks  

https://new.phonicsplay.co.uk/


 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Nursery@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk class e-mail addresses 
 

Please use the class e-mail address 
If you would like to send work to the class 

teacher, for support or feedback. 

Butterfly@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Dragonfly@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Bumblebee@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Dolphin@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Seal@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Turtle@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Panda@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Bear@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

Koala@tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk 

 
 

  
 

A reading space is a special place for children to develop a love for reading. Help your child 
create a reading den at home so they have a nice cosy place to read. Once done, send a photo 

of the reading den to the class e-mail. We will then share ideas through the school 
website/newsletter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
I wish you all the best with supporting your children and please stay safe. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Zaheen Younis  
Deputy Headteacher 

 


